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Migrant Summer School
We are holding Migrant Summer School for Preschool 
(age 3) to 6th Grade students. The program will run from 
June 7- June 24, 2021 and is housed at the elementary 
school.  

Learning Loss Grant

We received approval for our K-4 and K-12 learning loss grants. This funding can be used for 
tutoring, credit recovery, or other comparable services made available to students outside 
normal school hours. With the acceptance of these dollars we will have some additional 
required reporting next year. This includes the administration of the comprehensive interim 
ISAT assessments and IRI in the fall and winter. 


